
 

 

 
         Date: 3 Oct 2022 
 
 

 

Dear year 1 and 2 KJS families, 

On Tuesday, October 11th, Mr. Fay and I will be conducting a presentation for our year 1 and 2 
families about play in the early years at KJS. The time of the presentation will be from 4:00pm-
4:45pm. 

  

The key questions we will be addressing in the presentation are as follows:  

• What is play and what does it look like at KJS? 

• Why is play important? 

• How is play connected to our curriculum?  

• What role do adults have in play?  

  

In the weeks following the presentation we will be inviting one parent per family to come into school 
and join in some play based learning within your child's class. Details about this will be sent out at a 
later date.  

The presentation will be conducted on Zoom and a link will be sent out Monday the 10th. You do 
not need to sign up in advance.  

  

Warm Regards, 

Dawn Doucette & Ciarian Fay 

 


